
Thurs Oct 3 

Noon Verse-by-Verse 
Bible study 
1:00pm Prayer shawl 
meeting 
7:00pm Zumba with 
Gloria 

7:30pm AA meeting 

 
Fri Oct 4 

7:00pm FLW 
7:00pm FLW Basketball 

 
Sat Oct 5 

10:00am Art Task Force 
set up 

 
Sun Oct 6 

9:15am Capitol Baptist 
Sunday School 

9:30am Worship 

10:45am Sunday School 
11:00am ChurchLife 
Noon Executive Team 
meeting 
12:30pm Confirmation 
Class with Pastor P & 
Pastor Joe 
4:00pm FLW 

 
Mon Oct 7 

5:30pm La Casita bas-
ketball 
7:00pm Thorsmen re-
hearsal 

 
Tues Oct 8 

9:00am Tuesday Crew 
10:00am Property Com-
mittee meeting 
6:30pm Festival Chorale 
rehearsal 
6:30pm Finance Com-

mittee meeting 
7:00pm FLW 

 
Wed Oct 9 

9:00am Rosemallers 
11:00am Open Library 
at La Casita 
11:00am Pastors Study 
group 

Noon Staff meeting 
6:00pm Bell choir re-
hearsal 
7:00pm Vocal choir re-
hearsal 
7:00pm Capital Brass  
Quintet rehearsal 
7:00pm Zumba with 
Gloria 

 
Thurs Oct 10 

Noon Verse-by-Verse 
Bible study 
7:00pm Zumba with 
Gloria 

7:30pm AA meeting 

 
Fri Oct 11 

7:00pm FLW 
7:00pm FLW Basketball 

 
Sat Oct 12 

6:00pm FLW Men’s & 
Women’s groups 

 
Sun Oct 13 
Guest Pastor Jim 
Bornzin 

9:15am Capitol Baptist 
Sunday School 
9:30am Worship 

10:45am Sunday School 

4:00pm FLW 

Events this Week and Beyond! 

Third Collaborative Worship! 
 

Our third Combined Worship service will be 
October 27th (Reformation Sunday) 

11:00am at St. Mark (790 Marion St). 
Bishop Laurie Larson Caesar will join us as 

our preacher. There will be breakfast down-
stairs between 9:30-10:30 served by FLY. 

Hope to see you all there.! 

ChurchLife:  Honoring Our Neighbor's 
Faith kicks off on October 6th at 
11:00am in the library. We will cover 
chapter 30 - Seventh Day Adventist. It's 

a chance to learn about other faith tra-
ditions in a respectful atmosphere. We 
may find there are few things to sepa-
rate us. See you then. 

No ChurchLife on Sunday, October 

13th. 

A HUGE Thank You to all 
those folks who brought ani-
mals, or worked on set up or 
take down for our blessing of  
the animals on Sept. 22nd. It 
was wonderful, well attended 
and very special. 
 

Also, another HUGE Thank 
You to all those who brought or 
made baked goods for Sunday, 
Sept. 29th, and all who set up 
and took down for our Collabo-
rative Worship with St Mark 
and Christ the Good Shepherd.  



Sunday Servants 10-6-19 

Worship Assistant: 

Judy Ruscoe 

Lector: 
Erick Nyquest 

Communion Assistant: 

Erick Nyquest 

 
October’s Usher: 

Gary Bogstad 

 

Sunday Servants 10-13-19 

Worship Assistant: 

Karen Halvorson 

Lector: 
Jack Ruscoe 

Communion Assistant: 
Gary Strand 

September Altar Care: 

Judy Ruscoe & Judy 
Shidler 

Brown Bag Snacks 

Every Friday we will be giving Brown Bag snacks 

to Washington Elementary school.  Snacks are 

for homeless children to give them something 

to eat over the weekend. The last count at the 

end of the school year was 25 children.   We 

expect the number to increase this year. 

Please talk to Suzanne Stephen or Gae Nichols 

for more information. Here is a list of snacks 

that would be good for the kids! 

Granola bars   Pretzels 

Peanut butter crackers  Cheese crackers 

Trail mix   Rice crispy treats 

Fruit cups   Energy bars 

Gold fish crackers  Applesauce 

All of the snacks must be individually wrapped. 

Please pay attention to expiration dates!  Thank 

you for helping our local school! 

 

STEWARDSHIP 

CAMPAIGN 

During October and November we 

will be focusing on our 

Stewardship Campaign.  Please 

participate by coming to worship, 

and praying on how you can be a 

good steward of Holy Cross 

Lutheran Church. 

Thank you! 

Praise Phrase: 

Loving Our Neighbors, Near 
and Far. 

 
 

  

 

 

 

Coat Sharing is  

November 2nd  

 
Every year the need 

increases!  We will be gathering coats to 
share with our neighbors.  Please bring 

new or gently used clean coats for all ages 
and genders by November 1st..  There is 
greater need for infant to teen sizes.  Last 
year we gave away 130 coats to children, 
and 79 coats to adults.  Place your coat in 
the box in narthex.  Coats must be in by 

November 1st.  Thank you for your 

generosity! 

Out of the Darkness Walk 
Thank you to all who came 
and walked to raise aware-
ness of suicide. 

Currently, suicide is the 10th 
leading cause of death in the 
United States. 
A person dies by suicide about 
every 12.8 minutes in the 
United States. 
Every day, approximately 129 
Americans take their own life. 


